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Hawaiian Airlines names new vice president

By Jane Hobson on May, 12 2020  |  Airline & Terminal News

Robert Johnson is promoted to Vice President Flight Operations, Hawaiian Airlines

Hawaiian Airlines has announced the promotion of Captain Robert “Bob” Johnson, its Operations Chief
Pilot, to Vice President Flight Operations. Johnson will lead all flight operation activities and
administrative duties for Hawaiian Airlines, including pilot qualification and the carrier's System
Operations Control Center. Johnson replaces Ken Rewick, who is retiring after more than four decades
with Hawaiian.

"Bob is an exceptional leader with a distinguished career in aviation," said Jim Landers, senior vice
president of technical operations at Hawaiian Airlines. "In the 15 months he's been with Hawaiian, Bob
has continued to advance our flight operations, helping us stay on the cutting-edge of operational
safety, reliability and efficiency. I'm confident he'll do great work leading our flight division."

https://www.hawaiianairlines.com/


2

Copyright DutyFree Magazine. All rights reserved.

Johnson joined Hawaiian in 2019 as Operations Chief Pilot after spending more than 30 years with
American Airlines, where he notably served as managing director line operations west, as a check
airman on the 787 fleet, and managing director flight operations. Johnson, who holds a bachelor's
degree in accounting from San Jose State University, began his commercial flying career as a captain
for Hewlett-Packard’s corporate flight operation.

Born and raised in Hawaii, Rewick attended Punahou School and the University of Hawaii at Manoa.
He retires after 42 years with Hawaiian and 13 years as head of flight operations. Under his tenure,
the airline grew its international presence with the introduction of its A330 fleet and expanded its U.S.
West Coast to Hawaii markets with the A321neo.

“Ken is a respected and admired leader at Hawaiian, and I am incredibly grateful for his
immeasurable contributions both on and off the flight deck,” said Peter Ingram, President and CEO at
Hawaiian Airlines. “With Ken at the helm of our flight operations, we’ve established ourselves as the
most punctual U.S. carrier and maintained an exceptional safety record. On behalf of our more than
7,500 employees, I’d like to thank Ken for his dedication to our company for the past four decades
and wish him a very happy retirement.”
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